
PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

Saluda County Water and Sewer Authority (SCWSA) proposes to file applications for a 

loan/grant with Rural Utilities, a division of Rural Development, and will hold a public 

meeting on Tuesday, September 5, 2018, at the Saluda County Council Chambers located at 

400 West Highland Street, Saluda, SC 29138, at 4:00 p.m.  The purpose of the meeting is to 

give an opportunity to become acquainted with two proposed Rural Utilities projects, 

consisting generally about two projects.  The first is the Holley Ferry / Spann Road Water 

Improvements – Phase 2 Project.  This project consists of waterline extensions to serve 

existing Saluda County homeowners, placing hydraulic improvements for the water 

distribution system, installing additional elevated storage, and installing a booster pump 

station.  In addition, SCWSA will discuss the Waste Water Treatment Plant project along 

with sewer system distribution improvements as well as a treated effluent waterline. 

 

Citizens will have the opportunity to comment on such items as economic and environmental 

impacts, service area and alternatives to the project. 

 

Projects funded by Rural Utilities, Rural Development are equal opportunity programs and 

discrimination in the program is prohibited by federal law. 
 

 

 


